
ITEM Approval to enter into an agreement with Wolcott Rivers P.C. in accordance 
with Request for Proposal #842-P-1415. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

On October 20, 2014, Request for Proposal #842-P-1415 was issued soliciting proposals for 
Legal Services, School Board Attorney.  Six (6) proposals were received.  Transformation 
Consulting reviewed both the solicitation and proposals for School Board MWBE policy 
compliance.  The selected firm is compliant.  Rev. Joseph A. Fleming and Mr. Ted Lamb, School 
Board Members, evaluated and scored the proposals.   

Firms were evaluated using the following criteria: 

1. Qualifications and Experience (50%)
2. Capability (25%)
3. Methodology – To include PPS’ MWBE program compliance  (25%)

Following discussions and negotiations, it is recommended that a contract be awarded to Wolcott 
Rivers P.C.  This is a one-year contract with the option to renew for four (4) additional one year 
periods. 
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